
Poultney Selectboard 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO REGULARLY 
SCHEDULED HEARING DATES 

 
Notice is hereby provided that the Poultney Selectboard will 
not meet at its regularly scheduled meeting dates of Monday, 
June 10, 2019 and Monday, June 24, 2019.  The meetings have 
been changed to Monday, June 3, 2019 and Monday, June 17, 
2019 at 6:30PM at the Poultney Town Office. 
 
 


